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Fashion Show Extravaganza: We are excited to have the event on Friday, March 

8
th

 from 6:30 – 9:00 p.m. in the Hikma gym. A reminder that the fashion show is for 

Kindergarten – 12 students and adults. Younger children cannot attend the event. Mom’s 

with infants in carriers can bring them if they choose. All moms, girlfriends, female 

family members and students in Kindergarten – 12 are welcome!  

 

Elementary Conferences: We are well into our second term/semester of the 

school year.  Elementary Conferences/Celebration of Learning will be held March 14
th

. 

We will ask parents to once again sign up on-line for their conference times. We strongly 

encourage you to make arrangements to meet with their Specialist, Arabic, Islamic 

Studies and Qur’anic Studies teachers as well. 

 

Science Fair: Thank you to Mrs. Spock, Mr. Foreman and Mr. McTaggart for 

organizing the Science Fair. Also a special thanks to all the judges who came out to help, 

it was a huge success and we are proud of the projects our students produced. We will be 

sending ten projects to Regionals. 

 

Teacher Appreciation Week: Special thanks to Mrs. Hall and the grade 10 girls 

who organized the food, drink and festivities for the teachers and staff. From bulletin 

board displays, candies, chocolates, candles, lunch, Tim Horton coffee, the staff truly felt 

appreciated. We thank them for their thoughtfulness! 

 

Parking: With parking in both the front and the back of the school it has helped, 

but a reminder to parents that you do not park in the “no parking” zones. Pick up your 

children as quickly as possible and follow the “road rules”.  

 

Debating: Provincials will be held on Saturday, March 16
th

 in North Battleford. 

Eight Tier One teams will be competing. We thank Ms. Mah, Mrs. Stinson and Mr. 

Gerrior for all their work in preparing our teams! 

 

Coffee Hour: On Thursday, March 28
th

 and Thursday, April 11
th

 parents will be 

invited to a coffee hour from 2:25 – 3:25 p.m. It will be held in the multipurpose room in 

the Cortoba building downstairs. Parents can park their cars for picking up their children 

and then come in to enjoy coffee and conversation. Younger children of course are 

welcome! 

 

 

Mrs. Nistor, Principal 

 


